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Upcoming Events:  June 11th to June 15th, 2018  

 

Monday, 
June 11th 

 Wellness group to Scott Mission, leaving 8:00 am, leaving location 12:45 pm. 

 OSAP presentation, in the Cafetorium start times: two sessions 1) 1:35-2:50 pm, session 2  at 3:00 pm 

 CMHA support drop-in - “Tackling Stress & Anxiety”, in Room 138 periods 3 & 4—Mrs. McGill 

 Gr. 12 IEP Post Secondary Transitions Workshop, Cafetorium, 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm - Mrs. McGill &      
Mrs. Sebastian 

Tuesday,  
June 12th 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library 

 Grade 12 Music Rep. Final Performance Recital at Markham Baptist Church at 6:00 pm—Mr. Caswell 

Wednesday, 
June 13th 

 Grade 9 EQAO Math, first day. 

 Therapy Dogs visit in Room 113 from 11:00 am to 1:30 pm –Mrs. McGill 

 Grade 11 Show “Sketchy, Totally Sketch”, first night, in Drama Room#151,  7:00 pm –8:30 pm—tickets 
available from any of the participating Drama students 

Thursday,  
June 14th 

 

 Grade 9 EQAO Math, last day 

 Last day for Grade 10-12 in class summative for courses with exams. 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Mock Trial Club meeting at 3:00 pm in Room 226—Mrs. Sharma 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library.  

 Grade 11 Show “Sketchy, Totally Sketch”, second night, in Drama Room #151,  7:00 pm –8:30 pm—tickets 
available from any of the participating Drama students 

 Ramadan ends 

Friday, 
June 15th 

   Significant Faith Day— Eid-ul-Fitr 

Week of June 4th to June 8th, 2018  

 

Exam schedule for June 2018 can be found at http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca under news and events. 
The cafeteria will be closed starting June 20th. 

Monday, 
June 4th 

 OFSAA Tennis Team to U of T Scarborough Tennis Centre possibly until June 6 - Ms. Kerhoulas 

 Me to We Volunteer booth in Blue Zone period 3-Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Grade 10 Gifted Summative Day 1, in Library P4 & 5—Mr. Morris & Mr. Hodgins 

 Enrichment Band Performance 

Tuesday,  
June 5th 

 Candy Kebob sale in Blue Zone periods 2 & 5—Mrs. Lovell & Mr. Sareen 

 Me to We Volunteer booth in Blue Zone period 3—Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Grade 10 Gifted Summative Day 2, in Library periods 4 & 5—Mr. Morris & Mr. Hodgins 

 POPS Concert, cafeteria 3:00 pm to 10 pm—Mr. Harrison  

 Computer Science Club meeting after school in Room 155—Mr. Berry 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library 

Wednesday, 
June 6th 

 Exam Review outlines shared with students 

 Grade 9 lunchtime final concert, in cafeteria, 10:15 am—11:45 am—Mr. Harrison  

 Grade 10 Gifted Summative Day 3 (tentative), in Library P4 & 5—Mr. Morris & Mr. Hodgins 

Thursday,  
June 7th 

 Provincial Elections Ontario Polling Station, in west gym, 8:00 am—9:00 pm. 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in Room 217. 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library.  

 Athletic Banquet in the evening at Crystal Fountain at 7:00 pm 

Friday, 
June 8th 

 Locker Cleanout during Period 1 

 Last day for Gr. 9 In-class summatives for courses with exams 

 Wilderness/Rock Climbing to Tree Top Trekking from 4:00 pm-7:00 pm - Mrs. Sebastian & Ms. Pascual 
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Messages from Guidance 

 

 All volunteer hours for grade 12 students must be handed in by June 8th. If your student needs volunteer opportunities, 
please have them visit the guidance office.  

 MDHS is hosting a Post-Secondary Transition Workshop for students with IEPs, Monday, June 11th, 6:00-7:00 pm in 
the Cafetorium .  Please see flyer on page 5. 

 On Tuesday, June 12th the Canadian Mental Health Association (CMHA) will be hosting a drop-in workshop in the   
library entitled “ Tackling Stress & Anxiety” during periods 3 and 4 for any interested students. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
Summer School Information 

 

Students must SUBMIT a copy of their summer school registration to guidance to inform counsellors of registration. As 
well, any student requiring the replacement of a course chosen in course selections for September 2018 must complete of a 
yellow form from guidance, and have it signed by a parent/guardian (if the student is under 18). 
Also, online summer school registration opened April 30th. Information and registration can be found on the YRDSB web 
page: www.yrdsb.ca/schools/e-learning/Pages/default.aspx 

  

Course Cancellation: 

 Students will be contacted by phone (by the Continuing Education Department) if their course is cancelled. 

 As an alternative, students may need to travel to another site. 

 Ensure that the phone number on the registration form is clear & accurate. 

 If students have any questions about summer school, they are encouraged to speak to their guidance counsellor. 

______________________________________________________________ 

 
Message from SHSM 

 
SHSM APPLICATIONS: 

Appropriate for all pathways (APPRENTICESHIP, COLLEGE, UNIVERSITY, WORKPLACE) 

as long as Co-op is taken in either grade 11 or grade 12. 
  

PLEASE SUBMIT (it is not too early!) 

Grade 10 students interested in registering for SHSM for September 2018 or learning about SHSM are encouraged to speak 
to Mr. Weinstein. Signed applications for SHSM for September are being collected in Guidance daily. Please use the follow-
ing link in gapps to register as a new SHSM student in one of our 5 SHSM Sectors: 

CONSTRUCTION 

HEALTH & WELLNESS 

NON-PROFIT 

TRANSPORATION 

and our brand new one beginning in September: ARTS & CULTURE 

  

bit.ly/YRDSBSHSMapp   
  

 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by calling 
905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.     
Should your student be absent for more than 3 days, an extended absence form must be 
signed by each subject teacher, parent/guardian and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving 
on vacation. 

OSAP Presentation 
Monday, June 11, 2018 

MDHS Cafetorium 3pm-4pm 
Learn about: 

- How and when to apply. 
- Grants versus loans. 
- Required documentation. 
- Eligibility. 
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Message from the Business Department 
 

The Government of Ontario hosts several business initiatives that may be of interest to your son/daughter.  
 

Summer Company - Is an opportunity available to students who want to work for themselves during the      
summer.    Students receive hands-on training, mentoring and awards of up to $3,000 to start their summer    

business.  Find out how at Ontario.ca/SummerCompany or 1-888-576-4444. 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from Drama 
 

On Wednesday, June 13 and Thursday, June 14 the grade 11 drama class presents “Sketchy - Totally Sketch” , a 
sketch comedy show at 7:00 pm in the drama room. Tickets are $5 from any member of the grade 11 drama class 
or at the door—Ms. Duncan 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from the Co-op Department 
 

Students who are interested in volunteering at Markham Stouffville Hospital in the summer of 2018 are strongly 
encouraged to submit their applications, by the end of this semester, directly to the hospital. This experience will 

be beneficial to students who are interested in a placement in a medical setting for their Co-op placements. 
Mr. Butler 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Lost and Found 
 

If your child has lost keys, glasses, a phone or jewelry during the school year please have them check with main  
reception.  We also have a garage door opener that was found in the parking lot. 

 _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from Homework Club 
 

If your child is looking for a supportive environment in which to complete homework, or work on assignments, 
the homework club is the place to be. We meet Tuesdays and Thursdays after school in the library. All students 
are welcome. A staff supervisor will be there to help with ideas and time- management-issues. If you have any 

questions, please email Mrs. Wheatley at sarah.wheatley@yrdsb.ca.   
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from the Computer Programming Club 
 

The MDHS Computer Programming Club continues to meet every Tuesday after school in Room 155. New  
members are welcome!  Why not get a head start on your involvement as we plan for next year's club?  The time 

to join is right now! 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from Family Studies 

Our Grade 9 Families Studies classes has been selected to participate in a classroom pilot       
resource from the National Film Board of Canada (NFB) on June 6, 2018.  We will have       

representatives from the NFB who will be observing the classes and videotaping the lesson.  This 
is a wonderful opportunities for the students to engage in authentic learning and broaden their    

understanding of Indigenous Voices.   

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

York Region Transit Bus Tickets 
 

York Region Transit (YRT) is transitioning towards the elimination of paper tickets and passes, and focusing on the 
full implementation of PRESTO and mobile fare payments systems. As part of this initiative to discontinue paper 

fare media, York Region Transit will be ending its fare media agreement with Markham District High School.   
Once all our remaining tickets are sold, students will no longer be able to purchase tickets at the school.  

Please go to prestocard.ca for more information. 
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